
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th May 2022 
BC/jmc 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Examination Information Evening 
 
It was great to see so many of you at the Year 11 Exams Information Evening on Thursday.  
The slides from the event are attached to this email. 
 
Study Leave 
Year 11’s last day in school is Wednesday 15th June, after this date students are only 
required to attend for their exams.  The last exam takes place on Thursday 23rd June.  If 
you would like your child to attend full time between 16th June and 23rd June when the last 
exam takes place, please can you complete the below survey to allow us to put a provision 
into place to support students remaining in school. 
 
Study Leave Survey 
 
Results Day 
Results Day is Thursday 25th August. 
 
Students are invited to collect their results from the Main Hall between 09:00am-10:30am.  
If students are not able to collect their results, they can nominate another person to collect 
them on their behalf.  The person collecting must have written consent from the student to 
collect the results. 
 
Alternatively, results can be sent via email, please email Mr Osmond 
(jake.osmond@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk) if you would like to receive the results via 
email. 
 
Certificates will be issued at the Presentation Evening in December 2022. 
 
I would like to wish all our students every success in these examinations.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr B Chidwick 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/TuFL3rkjFJ
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